
 

 

 

 

Check-In Notice 
Dear parents, 
 
 A long awaited summer of joy is quickly approaching. Buddha’s Light Children Summer Camp, a two-
day camp at Hsi Fang Temple, will be an extraordinary experience for your child. This camp offers children 
the opportunity to learn to be independent, responsible, and to get along with others in a group. It will be a 
wonderful experience for their growth and development. 
 
 In order to ensure a safe and happy experience for your children, please follow the registration 
instructions below: 

Check-In Date: Saturday, June 15, 2013 

Time: 9:00 – 9: 25 AM 

Place: Hsi Fang Temple 

Please be aware 

and bring the 

following items: 

1. $30.00/per child for BLIA’s member or $35 /per child for non-
BLIA members, if not paid already (checks payable to S.D.B.A.) 

2. Toiletries: towel(s), soap, toothpaste, toothbrush, etc. 
3. Two sets of changes of clothes and underwear 
4. Pillow and sleeping bag 
5. Please do not allow your children to bring food, money, or any 

electronic device (ex. Cellular phone, gameboy)  
6. If you wish to contact your child, please call SDBA. 
7. Please join us for your child’s performance and closing ceremony 

at 3 pm on Sunday, June 16th, 2013. You may take your child 
home afterwards.  

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at (619) 298-2800  

 

佛光山西方寺 
San Diego Buddhist Association 

4536 Park Blvd., San Diego, CA  92116 

Tel: (619) 298-2800   Fax: (619) 298-4205 

E-mail: sandiego@ibps.org  http: //www.hsifangtemple.org 
 


